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The Commission regularly addresses issues at the intersection of technological innovation and national security. This Notice of Inquiry (NOI) holds the potential to make progress on both fronts. Positioning, navigation, and timing (PNT) services underpin the modern economy while providing a vital function for America’s military. Though the Global Positioning System (GPS) continues to serve its users effectively, the lack of alternative systems is a vulnerability that necessitates action.
As other countries make progress developing and deploying new PNT systems, it’s imperative that the United States keep pace. This NOI asks the right questions about what we need to ensure that any system or system of systems we deploy to advance America’s PNT needs are resilient, efficient, and secure. 
I want to thank the staff of the Wireless Telecommunications Bureau for work on this item. It has my full support.

